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fall with Dr. Bruce
Marshall!

Registration is Dr. Bruce Marshall

Courtney Schoessow Collora Family
Celina Basaldu, Campus Minister

cbasaldu@smu.edu

Cody Barras, Campus Minister
cbarras@smu.edu

Dave Moore, Music Minister
bookdavemoore@gmail.com

Beverly Mendoza, Director of Development
beverlym@smu.edu

Jeanine Bartolo, Administrative Assistant
jbartolo@smu.edu

Monsignor Milam Joseph
mjoseph@cathdal.org

NORTH TEXAS GIVING DAY SEPT 22
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ysur spot befogre Tuw/Tw %0 AM""OSO Awm First Years! This is the group for you! FYSH is a small group, just for first year students, led by
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COMMUNITIES FOUNDATION of TEXAS

DALLAS HEART WALK WITH SMU KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS

The SMU Knights of Columbus will be leading a team of students and

community members in participating in the Dallas Heart Walk, the American Heart
Association’s premiere event for raising awareness and funds for heart disease and
stroke. The Knights of Columbus, a Catholic fraternal organization and SMU
Catholic’s student-led service arm, will arrange transportation from the Mockingbird
Station Dart stop. You can join our team by going to heartwalk.org and searching
for “SMU Catholic” under team name, or by contacting Brian O’Donnell at
bodonnell@smu.edu.

PLANNED GIVING

Ensure SMU Catholic maintains a Follow us for updates on all

strong presence on SMU’s campus for the awesome stuff we’ve

years to come, and make a bequest to got planned this Fall!
the ministry. For info about planned

giving, please contact
Beverly Mendoza.

EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS & LECTORS
9 AM Mass EM’s and Lectors:

(And occasional Catholic
Center shenanigans).

CATHOLIC CENTER HOURS
Monday—Thursday 9 AM—10 PM

Anthony Levatino Sheila Levatino
Kathy Herring Steve Fox
Karen Fox

Friday 9 AM—5 PM
Sunday 4 PM—9PM

@smucatholic S50 Y

Full schedule available at smucatholic.org




